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Concrete pour for the main tower foundation – April 5   
April 4, 2022 

Beginning April 5, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting a continuous 36-hour concrete pour to complete the pile 
cap for the main tower foundation. Concrete trucks will be accessing the foundation throughout the duration of the 
pour using the temporary access platform from the Surrey work yard and barges on the river. It is important for the 
pour to be continuous to ensure structural integrity. Residents and businesses may hear noise from concrete trucks 
and heavy equipment while work is underway.   

Once the concrete pour is complete and the concrete has cured, crews will begin work on the formwork and concrete 
pours for the tower.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the morning of April 5 and 
continuing for approximately 36 
hours 

 

 

 

Hours of Work 
Continuous work for 36-hour concrete pour  
 

 

Traffic  
No vehicle traffic impacts are 
expected.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Residents and businesses may hear noise from concrete 
trucks and heavy equipment while work is underway.   
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